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# Questions Answers 

1. Have there been any changes to the RSR 
submission process and/or the schema since 
last year's submission of 2021 data? 

The 2022 RSR submission process has not 
changed. There are a few minor reporting 
changes from last year’s submission to this 
year’s. One of the main changes is that the RSR 
data elements for “New client”, and “Received 
services previous year,” now only apply to EHE 
initiative-funded service providers.  
 
We encourage you to watch the “Preparing for 
2022 RSR Submission: Understanding Reporting 
Changes,” webinar recording for a more 
detailed overview of the changes for the 2022 
RSR submission.   
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